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CONGRATULATIONS TO 
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OCTOBER—  Dan                

Gingerich 

  NOVEMBER—Moriah 
Lundeen 
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GROCERIES ! 
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LISTEN!!!!  EVERYONE WANTS YOU TO LISTEN TO THEM!!!!   

AND WE WANT TO LISTEN TO YOU!!!! 

 

Listening is a powerhouse of information, hearing, knowledge, comprehension, 

realization, and coordination.  The more we listen to what is going on around us, 

the more we learn about our own lives and the lives of others who are important 

to us.  They might be family, or they might be working on our behalf.  In our jobs 

as insurance agents, we hear a lot of de-

tailed information that is necessary for us 

to determine where and how to rate your 

account, whether it is a commercial busi-

ness, an auto, or a home. 

 

Combining the details you give us, with the 

underwriting requirements of many availa-

ble insurance companies, requires us to lis-

ten carefully to what you tell us and what 

you ask us.  We become masters at trying 

to discern what you are telling us about 

your home, your auto, your farm, or the 

purpose of your business.  We ask lots of 

questions because the insurance carriers we work with allow premium reductions 

for safety measures, security features, better driving records, and better credit 

history.  By asking questions about your home, farm, or commercial building, we 

can determine the correct replacement cost and insure your building at the proper 

value.   Or, we can decipher how you use your vehicle and get you the best rate 

we can. 

 

We really do listen to you and hear what you say, even though we are also asking 

questions.  It’s called “active questioning” and it results in the best possible quote 

we can arrange for you from our many insurance company partners.  In this new 

year, consider having an active discussion with us regarding your home, auto, 

farm, or business insurance program.  We promise to “listen” well and dis-

cuss your options. 

Listen...We want to Listen to You!!! 



Employee Spotlight – Maria Bishop-Carns  

 
Maria just celebrated her 25th Anniversary as the office accountant for Bishop 
Insurance.  She began her career with in December, 1986.  Maria is our in of-
fice accountant.  Even though she takes care of all our financial needs, she can 
also help out customers when we are in a pinch; she obtained her insurance 
license in  1995.  Maria married in September 2011 and moved to Missoula 
where her husband Ken lives.  She now works remotely from her home most 
days and visits the Polson and Ronan offices once a week to maintain continui-
ty.  Maria was a member of the Polson Chapter of Soroptimists International 
and served as treasurer,   president and for a few years coordinated the efforts 
of the annual Soroptimist Wine Festival that is held each August.  Maria has 
two adult sons, Andrew and John who are both are currently attending college 
at the University of Montana.  She enjoys many outdoor activities from hiking 

in the beautiful mountains   throughout Montana as well as other states, to biking and hunting in the Fall.  
Thank you Maria for being here for the past 25 years.  We look forward to many more years working with 
you! 

The Lake County Agriculture Trade Show is coming on Saturday, February 
4th to the Ronan Community Center and Fairgrounds.  This event is a fun 
way to spend some time checking out the specialty items and services 
available for farmers and ranchers in our valley.  Enjoy lunch provided by 
the Mission Valley High School Rodeo Club and visit with friends while 
shopping at the numerous booths and talking with service providers.  We 
will have a booth there and hope you will stop by and say hi! 

 

This is also a great time to call Bishop Insurance for a review of your farm 
insurance program.  If you have insurance with us already, you know we 
are always ready to discuss your coverage features at any time.  For some 
customers with changing coverage exposures, we know you want to       
discuss your farm policy more often and we try to make appointments with you at least once a year.  If you want to 
discuss farm-related exposures such as livestock, amend your equipment schedule, add a driver, review your dwelling 
coverage, revise your outbuilding values, add hay, change vehicles, or discuss scheduling your firearms, please give 
us a call. 

 

If you are not yet a farm customer of ours, please feel free to call us at any time to discuss your coverage needs.  We 
have several insurance companies available to quote you with and write potato growers, orchards, grain growers, and 
hobby farmers.  Please give us a call. 

2012 Lake County Ag Expo! 

Maria Bishop-Carns 



Winter Storms Ahead:  Are You Ready?  

 

                                                                                                                                                                                   

We admit it: As insurance pros, our picture of winter isn’t exactly cozy. 
Winter storms mean traffic snarls, hillsides turning to sheets of ice, and 
cars sliding around like hockey pucks. Cold temperatures can cause 
pipes to burst, frost swells and other damage. Heating your home with 
fireplaces and holiday lighting can increase the risk of fire. 

 

 

A picture-perfect winter requires a few precautions 

Here are a few of our top tips to help reduce weather-related hassles this winter. 

Winter-proof your car with good snow tires or chains, new wiper blades, antifreeze, and emergen-
cy road supplies.  

Keep your attic cool to help prevent ice dams. Insulate the attic floor and make sure it is well-
ventilated.  

Do not overload circuits.  

 

When winter storms hit, be smart 

If you do not have to drive, stay put. If you must drive, make sure you’ve winterized your car and 
have a full tank of gas. 

When the air is cold, keep bath and kitchen cabinet doors open so warm air can circulate  around 
pipes. If pipes do freeze, let them thaw normally—they’ll be less likely to burst. 

And if the power is out, make sure you avoid leaving candles or fires burning unattended. If you 
use a portable generator, follow the instructions and do not use it indoors. 

 

Know what your insurance covers 

We want to help you rest easy.  You will be more relaxed when you 
know you have prepared your property to lessen the chance of 
winter storm damage. Your insurance policy covers repair or re-
building costs. However, your deductible does apply. Check your 
policy to see what is covered and to confirm the deductible you 
have chosen.  

 

If you have any questions about your coverage, call us—Lynn in the Polson office at (406) 883-5372 
or e-mail lynnreeves@centurytel.net or Jennifer in the Ronan office at (406) 676-5300 or e-mail jen-

niferd@ronan.net we can help you review your options to ensure you have the right coverage. We’re 

here to help! 



Refer a Friend and Win 

Bishop Insurance Service “Spread the Word” Referral Program 

Your referrals mean the world to us.  We work hard to earn each referral with great service every day.  As our way of saying 
thank you for this business, we’re kicking off our new “Spread the Word” program.  Here’s our way to say thanks for all the 

referrals you’ve trusted us with over the years: 

 
Refer someone to Bishop Insurance and get something back! For every referral, you get 

a $10 Theater Card!  What qualifies as a referral?  A referral is when we get a call for a quote from someone saying you 
referred them to us. 

 
There’s more!  You will also be entered into our monthly and annual drawings for prizes. 

 Each month we draw for a $100 Gas Card from everyone who referred someone to us 
that month. 

 Each month we’ll announce the monthly winner in our newsletter. 

We also have an annual drawing.  Each referral you’ve given through the year equals one 

entry for our drawing in July, 2012 for a chance to win a $1,000 Grocery Certificate!   

That’s it! Give it a Try.  

The best part is you don’t even have to be our customer to win (but we’d love it if you were)! 

Bishop Insurance 

302 First Street West 
Polson, MT 59860 

[Recipient Name] 

[Street address] 

[Address 2] 

[City, ST ZIP Code] 


